Dear Town of Williston Residential Garbage Customer:

Beginning Friday, July 2, 2021, the Town of Williston will have a new household garbage and lawn trash

contractor. The new company is S&S Disposal. They will be providing new roll carts just before your first
pickup date.

Here are some important notes to follow to ensure the transition goes as smoothly as possible.

Please place your roll cart on the street the night before your garbage is picked up as the new contractor
will begin work very early in the morning on the day of pickup.

If you are currently serviced on Tuesdays, your garbage pickup day will move to Wednesdays starting
the first week of July.

If you are currently serviced on Thursdays, your garbage pickup day will move to Fridays starting the
first week of July.

Only S&S Disposal roll carts will be serviced. If you put any other cart on the street, it will not be
serviced.

Only what can fit in the cart will be picked up. If your garbage will not fit into one roll cart, you need to
purchase an additional cart. Nothing on the ground around the cart will be picked up.

Please follow the instructions that are stamped on the lid of your new cart.
Yard trash pickup will be moved from Wednesdays to Thursdays and will be picked up every two weeks.

Yard trash pickup is a service provided by the town to pick up routine grass clippings, leaves and hedge
trimmings. Itis not designed or intended to pick up stumps, trees, furniture, metal, etc. Limbs should
not exceed 5 feet in length or 5 inches in diameter. Grass and leaves should be bagged.

Yard trash piles must not exceed approximately a size of 6 feet by 6 feet by 6 feet (6x6x6) per each pick
up.

NOTE: Waste Management has asked that you leave their carts (Waste Management and Tyler’s
Sanitation) on the street after their last pickup on Thursday, June 24" and Tuesday, June 29%". They will
be sending crews by to pick them up.

S&S Disposal will be putting their new carts out prior to their first pickup on Friday, July 2™ and
Wednesday, July 7™



